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PRINCIPAL’S COLUMN 
 
The excitement of learning is so keenly in the air 
these days.  While learning is a constant here, 
there is a rhythm that seems to go with the 
seasons, and the weather, the holidays, and of 
course with the excitement that each teacher can 
instill.  Right now, we on a “learning fast-train.” 
There are so many opportunities for students to dig 
into learning and really excel! For some students, it 
is the upcoming speech contest.  Some kids LOVE 
the hunt of finding the right poem or speech and 
the challenge of memorizing it.  Many children 
enjoy the satisfaction of performing in front of 
others.   

For other students, the State Fair projects have 
presented a great challenge.  Hands on tasks that 
require not only research, but for kids to apply that 
knowledge to creating and building physical 
displays, foods, models, or artistic representations 
create independent learners. 

There is never a shortage of things to learn, ideas 
to explore or events to get involved in!  May your 
spring be filled with the excitement of learning!   

Thank you for the many ways you are involved in 
the St. Pat’s community!   

 Most Sincerely,  
 

Tiffany Kolb 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

THE SHAMROCK BULLETIN 
 

 

PRE-K OPEN HOUSE 

Any families interested in learning more about 
our Pre-K program are encouraged to attend 
our Open House on March 21st.  The PK 
Classroom will be open and Mrs. Stoughtenger 
and Mrs. Demaske will be available to answer 
any questions you may have about the 
curriculum, the special programs and the ways 
that PK is run.   
 

In addition, if families interested in PK, would 
like to observe a PK class or would like to have 
a tour, you are strongly encouraged to do so on 
a school day!  Please call Mrs. Kolb to arrange 
this at 608-847-5844, or you may email 
tiffanykolb@stpatricksmauston.com. 
 

Please remember to turn in your Trivia Night 
Team Registration Forms by March 10th. 

Trivia Night - March 18
th

 
(6:30 to 10:00 p.m.) 

$20.00 per person / $160.00 for a full table.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

     

REMINDER  
St. Pat’s will have school on Friday, March 17th. 

MSD also has school this day and buses will run.  

 
 
LIMITED EXTENDED CARE MARCH 21 

There will be Extended Care on Tuesday, March 

21, but it will be limited.  Because Mrs. 

Stoughtenger and Mrs. Demaske will be setting up 

for Pre-K Open House, Extended Care will only 

run until 4:00 PM.  Also, please check out your 

children in the Science Room, not the PK Room, 

the usual check-out room.  Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

 

DR. SEUSS 

Many of our classrooms were wearing red and 
white hats and reading those crazy and brilliant 
“One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish books 
last week in honor of Theodor Geisel, more 
commonly known as Dr. Seuss.  Reading books 
and donning brightly colored hats...what a 
delightful way to be remembered.  Oh yes, 
there are also 600 million copies of his books 
that have been sold!  Oh the places... 

 

TRACK 
Track practice starts the week of March 20th. Boys 
and girls in grades 5-8 are eligible to participate in 
St. Pat’s Track and Field team. Practices before 
Spring Break are: Mon., March 20 (3:00-5:00) 

Tue., March 22 (3:00-5:00) 
Thurs., March 23 (3:00-5:00) 

Parent Meeting Thurs, March 23 (5:00)  
 
Student athletes should come to practices dressed 
for indoors and outdoors including long and short 
sleeve and long and short pants, hats, mittens and 
a water bottle.  Practice and meet schedules will 
be handed out at the Parent Meeting on March 23. 
Mrs. Stoughtenger, Coaches Cathy Thrasher and 
Brenda Belk will provide more details at the Parent 
Meeting on Thursday, March 23 at 5:00 PM. 

 

THANK YOU!  
A special thank you goes out to Cathy & Craig 
Thrasher and the Mauston Park Oasis for their 
donation of donuts for the Children’s Mass  in 
February.  We are grateful for your generosity 
and continued support of St. Patrick School! 

 
CALENDAR UPDATE 

The last day of school will be Friday, May 
26th.  This is different from the updated 
calendar.  This day was added after our most 
recent snow day.  May 26th will include the 
Awards Assembly in the morning for grades K-5 
and then the All-School Picnic.  Plan to attend! 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS FOR TRIVIA NIGHT 

The Home & School is looking for a few 
volunteers for Trivia Night.  Maybe you are not 
sure you want to play Trivia, but you still want a 
night out, or want to be involved?  Be a 
volunteer!  Call Jodi Field to find out the details 
608-415-2134. 
 



                                                                                                                                                                            

       

     

 
WORLD WONDERS OF THE CATHOLIC WORLD 
 

The World Wonder that we celebrated in the month February was the Shrine of Our Lady of 

Guadalupe. The Kindergarten sponsored the bulletin board display with fabulous pictures of 

the shrine, some of them featuring our students. This Catholic shrine is located in La Crosse, 

Wisconsin. All of the students of St. Patrick School visited this beautiful shrine and walked the 

grounds last school year during the fall.  

 

This Shrine is dedicated to the Blessed Virgin Mary under the title of Our Lady of Guadalupe. 

The Construction of the Shrine Church began on May 13, 2004, with a dedication on July 31, 

2008.The 100-acre grounds include a visitors' center and outdoor devotional areas such as a 

rosary walk, Stations of the Cross, and a votive candle chapel. The shrine was founded and 

later dedicated by Archbishop Raymond Leo Burke. Mass and the sacrament of Penance are 

celebrated daily by Franciscan Friars of the Immaculate. 

 

We had a wonderful experience at the Shrine, wandering the grounds, praying, seeing the 

beautiful structures, sculptures and architecture and learning about many saints, including 

Our Lady of Guadalupe.  It is highly recommended that you make if you are able! 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/La_Crosse,_Wisconsin
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/La_Crosse,_Wisconsin
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Raymond_Leo_Burke
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mass_(liturgy)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sacrament_of_Penance_(Catholic_Church)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Franciscan_Friars_of_the_Immaculate


 

 

SUMMER SCHOOL 
Summer school packets from the Mauston School 
District came home with the last Shamrock 
Bulletin.  The back page is the registration form, 
and it is due back to St. Pat’s school office on 
Friday, March 10th.  If your student’s teacher has 
recommended a specific class, it is written on the 
back of the form.  At some grade levels, there are 
many great classes to choose from if you are 
interested in sending your child to summer school. 
 
 

MUSIC SOLO & ENSEMBLE 

Congratulations to those students who 
competed in Music Solo & Ensemble in 
Nekoosa on Feb. 25th. Students from the 
combined OMS & St. Pat’s band who 
competed were:  Haley Marini, Brook Clark 
and Zach Lund. 
 
VOLUNTEERS FOR TRIVIA NIGHT 

The Home & School is looking for a few 
volunteers for Trivia Night.  Maybe you are 
not sure you want to play Trivia, but you still 
want a night out, or want to be involved?  Be 
a volunteer!  Call Jodi Field to find out the 
details 608-415-2134, 
 

WALK FOR VIRTUES 

The Walk for Virtues is a wonderful way for 
students to contribute and participate in class 
fundraising efforts.  The group of teachers 
that organize the event do a great job of 
turning fundraising into class competition and 
into lessons on virtue!  (These are amazing 
teachers!)   
 

We will have a Walk for Virtues Kick-Off in 
school on March 24th.  Pledge sheets and 
information will go home right before Spring 
Break!  
 

Each class works towards a specific dollar 
amount that is based on the number of 
students in the class.  As they turn in money, 
the class participates in activities that related 
to each class virtue.  Maybe one class will 
play Virtue Twister or another class  will 
complete a “Friendship” art project and 
another will get to have a “Puri-Tea Party.” 
 There are many fun and clever events that 
the teachers use to encourage participation in 
the class fundraising and interest in learning 
about the virtues! 
 

We encourage families to assist students in 
getting pledges, especially for younger 
children.  Help them to call grandparents or 
stop by the neighbor’s house.  Also, please 
ask them about their class virtue and the 
activities they are doing!   
 

The Walk for Virtues is a school-wide effort 
and we invite YOU to be a part!  As always, 
our families and supporters are awesome!  In 
advance, thank you for the many ways you 
contribute to our school!! 

STATE FAIR DETAILS  
Student, staff and parents are working VERY hard 
getting ready for the fabulous STATE FAIR 
coming to St. Pat’s on Tuesday, March 21, (4:00-
7:00 PM.)  There are amazing displays from all 
over the United States starting to take shape in 
our classroom and hallways.  You are going to be 
amazed at what you see! 
Here are a few helpful hints as students continue 
to prepare… 

¶ Displays - All items and displays (except 
food) should be complete and ready on 
Monday, March 20th so the gym can be set 
up and displays can be judged. 

¶ State Food - The food portions for 
Tuesday, March 21 are SAMPLE-SIZES. 
 Two and four ounce portion cups will be 
provided for you to serve your samples.  

¶ Food samples are $.25 or 5/$1.00.  
¶ State Fair Costume Parade is at 6:00 PM - 

This may only last 15 minutes.  It is sure to 
be a spectacle, so don’t be late! Your 
student should have signed up if he/she 
wanted to take part in this.   

¶ The Home & School will have a hot dog 
plate and bottled water for sale.  You won’t 
go home hungry.  

¶ Students in grades 4-8 must be by their 
displays from 5:00-6:30 PM, ready to share 
information about their state. 

¶ The classrooms will be open for you to 
peruse. 

¶ PK Families, stop in the PK classroom 
AND stop AND see the State Fair!  Two 
events in one! 

¶ Thank you to the Home & School for 
sponsoring monetary prizes for The State 
Fair! 

 



 

    

 

                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                        

 

STATE FAIR PRIZES 

Thank you to our generous Home & School for 
sponsoring the following prizes to be awarded at 
The State Fair: 

$25 - Most Informative State Display 

$25 - Most Creative State Display 

$25 - Best State Costume 

$25 - Most Authentic State Food 

(If prizes are awarded to group projects (display 
or food) in grades PK-3, the money will be 
awarded to the class.) 

 
 

14 things you might consider giving up 
this Lent and beyond: 

1, Fear: God is on my side. In Him I am more than 
a conqueror. (See Romans 98) 
2. The need to please everyone: I can’t please 
everyone anyway. There is only one I need to strive 
to please. 
3, Envy: I am blessed. My value is not found in my 
possessions, but in my relationship with my God. 
4. Impatience: God’s timing is the perfect timing. 
5. Sense of entitlement: The world does not owe 
me anything. God does not owe me anything. I live 
in humility and grace. 
6. Bitterness and Resentment: The only person I 
am hurting by holding onto these is myself. 
7. Blame: I am not going to pass the buck. I will 
take responsibility for my actions. 
8. Gossip and Negativity: I will put the best 
construction on everything when it comes to other 
people. I will also minimize my contact with people 
who are negative and toxic and bring other people 
down. 
 9.Comparison: I have my own unique contribution 
to make and there is no one else like me. 
10.Fear of failure: You don’t succeed without 
experiencing failure. Just make sure you fall 
forward. 
11. A spirit of poverty: Believe with God that there 
is always more than enough and never a lack. 
12. Feelings of unworthiness: You are fearfully 
and wonderfully made by your creator. (see Psalm 
139) 
13. Doubt: Believe God has a plan for you that is 
beyond anything you could imagine. The future is 
brighter than you could ever realize. 
14. Worry: God is in control and worrying will not 
help. 

 TUITION ASSISTANCE FOR 2017-18 

Families who are interested in Tuition 
Assistance for the 2017-18 school year must 
submit an Application for Tuition 
Assistance by April 15th.  This is the same 
deadline as Enrollment Forms.  Please note 
that this is a different format than in the past. 
 It is the goal of the The Financial Outreach 
Assistance Committee (FOAC) to determine 
your financial needs before payments begin 
before the new school year on July 1st. 
 Applications for TA can be picked up in the 
school office and they are also available on 
the school website. Please make sure to turn 
this in by the April 15 deadline. 
 



 

 

                                       

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

                                    

 
                                                 

       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                     
 
 
 

ENROLLMENT FORMS 

Enrollment forms for the 2017-18 school year will 
be sent home next week. Similar to last year, 
families will be asked to submit a $100 tuition 
deposit (per family) that will be credited to the 
tuition amount.  Throughout the past year or so, 
there have been changes made to the Tuition 
Agreement (what you sign when you enroll) and 
Tuition Policy (the more lengthy description that 
is included in the handbook). Both documents will 
be sent home next week.  You are encouraged to 
read them thoroughly.   
 

The Tuition Agreement must be returned, along 
with the $100 tuition deposit by April 15th. The 
Tuition Policy must also be signed and returned. 
 The Tuition Policy will also be included in the 
Parent Handbook that you will receive on Family 
Registration Day, as it has been in the past.   
 

Kevin Quist, a member of the Education 
Committee and Tuition Revision Committee, will 
be available on the evening of the Open House, 
March 21st, from 5:00 - 6:00 PM to answer any 
questions you may have regarding the policy. 
 

The Finance Committees and Education 
Committees encourage families to use the ACH 
option, which is has been added in recent years 
for your convenience.  The ONLINE TUITION 
PAYMENT buttons have been made more visible 
on the school/parish website.  Please consider 
this option.   
 

If you know of students or families that may be 
interested in enrolling in St. Patrick School, 
please contact Mrs. Kolb by calling 608-847-5844 
or by email at tiffanykolb@stpatricksmauston.com.   
 
If you let us know of their interest, we can send 
them a packet of information about our school 
and programs, or have you share it with them. 
 Our families are our best advertising!!  Thank 
you! 

 
 

 

The next copy of the Shamrock Bulletin will be a 
published on Thursday, March 23, 2017. Read 
the Shamrock Bulletin on SchoolSpeak or on the 
web at www.stpatricksmauston.com. 
  
E-mail us at anitaczajka@stpatricksmauston.com 
 

Calendar of Events 
Friday March 17 – Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
Saturday, March 18 – Trivia Night 
Monday, March 20 – Track Practice/State Fair 
Set up 
Tuesday, March 21 – State Fair Exhibits and 
Open House – NO Track Practice 
Wednesday, March 22 – Track Practice 
Thursday, March 23 – Track Practice – Parent 
Meeting at 5:00 
Friday, March 24 – End of Third Quarter 
March 27 – March 31 – NO SCHOOL – Spring 
Break 
Monday, April 3 – Classes Resume 
Wednesday, April 5 – All School Mass 
Thursday, April 6 – Junior High Field Trip 
Friday, April 7 – Junior High Field Trip 
Wednesday, April 12 – All School Mass 
Friday, April 14 – NO SCHOOL – Good Friday 
Monday, April 17 – School in Session 
Thursday, April 27 – Walk for Virtues 
Friday, April 28 – Spring Teacher Conference 
Sunday, April 30 – First Communion – Grade 2 
 

FATHER/DAUGHTER TIARA BALL 
Saturday, April 8

th
   

6:30 – 9:00 PM 
Wonewoc Center High School 
Princesses in 4K – 5th Grade 

$15.00 per couple,  
$5.00 each additional princess 

Register online at 
http://wonewoclibraryfriends.org by April 4th  

Begins on Monday, March 20th!                          

http://www.stpatricksmauston.com/
http://wonewoclibraryfriends.org/

